
Regarding business registration, 

taxpayers are not required to update the 

administrative boundary information on 

the Enterprise Registration Certificate.

Taxpayers are not required to update 

their tax registration information. The tax 

authorities will automatically standardize 

the registered address based on the new 

administrative boundary data from the 

national database.

The addresses of the seller and the 

buyer must be recorded in accordance 

with the information in the Business 

Registration and Tax Registration 

databases.

From 01/7/2025, Vietnam will begin to adjust 

administrative boundaries and deploy a two-level local 

government model according to Resolution 

202/2025/QH15.
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HOW TO WRITE ADDRESS ON 
E-INVOICE FROM 01/07/2025

GUIDELINES ON E-INVOICE 
ADDRESS APPLICATION 
EFFECTIVE 01/07/2025

Create E-Invoices via the Tax 

Authority's Service Portal

The system has been standardized to 

the new address.

Create Electronic Invoice via 

Solution Provider

The solution provider is responsible for 

standardizing the taxpayer/customer 

address according to the new 

administrative boundaries.

In case the solution provider has 

not updated in time

It is still allowed to use the old address 

if the Enterprise Registration Certificate 

still shows the old address.
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